
        Friends of Rose Canyon’s 2014 

  
   Spring Bird Walks 
       
          Rose Canyon Open Space Park Preserve 

   Experience the amazing sights and sounds of spring birds, including some from the tropics 

Our free walks are led by skilled birders 

            Everyone welcome – we provide good binoculars if you don’t have them 
 

                       Adults and kids (age 9 and up) 
 
Walks are easy, and you may leave at any time 
 

No bathrooms or water available in Rose Canyon Park or at the parking area 
 

Meet:   Intersection of Regents Road/Lahitte Court, University City. From intersection of  
             Governor Dr./Regents Rd., go north on Regents two blocks to dead end 
 

Bring:  Binoculars if you have them – or you can borrow ours; water and sunscreen 
 

Walks start promptly at 8 a.m. Please arrive 10 minutes early to park, sign in, and  
borrow binoculars. 
  
Questions: Contact Debby Knight, rosecanyon@san.rr.com, 858-597-0220 

                 

 
 Saturday April 12      8 - 10 am  

 
  Saturday 

 Saturday 

April 19      8 - 10 am  

April 26      8 - 10 am 

    

       
 Sunday 

 Saturday 

May 4         8 - 10 am 

May 10       8 - 10 am 
    

  Spring is the best time of year to see and hear a great variety of birds in Rose Canyon, including migrants arriving from 
  the tropics, winter residents getting ready to migrate north, and year-round residents. Many are in breeding plumage, some 
  with spectacular colors. Some are singing to establish territories and attract mates. Some are building nests, gleaning insects    
  off  the trees, feeding their young. Birds of prey are on the wing, courting, hunting, and carrying prey to their nests.  
  The canyon becomes a different world. Join us to experience this dramatic annual display of nature in our midst. 
 
 

Visit Friends of Rose Canyon at www.rosecanyon.org 
 

  Support from:         

 
 

 
  

    


